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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

November 18, 2024

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. -

To:

1227 5. 2024

Schools Division Superintendents
SGOD Chiefs

SGOD EPS

SEPS-SMME

All Others Concerned

RESCHEDULING OF THE CONDUCT OF KNOWLEDGE MANAGEMENT(KM)

gad/rtc

HANDHOLDING SESSION CUM KUMUSTAHAN ON DIVISION
MONITORING, EVALUATION, AND ADJUSTMENT(DMEA)

This is with reference to the Regional Memorandum No. 1124 series, 2024 issued
by this Office on October 28, 2024, relative to the Conduct of Knowledge
Management (KM) Handholding Session cum Kumustahan on Division Monitoring,
Evaluation, and Adjustment (DMEA) which was originally scheduled to be held
November 26, 2024(Tuesday) at Quezon City Science High School.

The above-cited activity is hereby rescheduled from NOVEMBER 26,
2024(TUESDAY) to DECEMBER 3, 2024 (TUESDAY) at DepEd NCR
Conference Hall from 8:30AM to 4:00PM.

For clarifications and inquiries, please coordinate with your respective Education
Program Supervisor, QAD or call (02)8522-9247.

For immediate dessimination of this Memorandum.

JOCELYN DR ANDA
Regional Director, NC
concurrent Officer-In-Charge, Office of the
Assistant Secretary for Operations

Address: 6 Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City
E-mail address: ncr@deped.gov.ph
Website: depedncr.com.ph




